CUSTOMER NOTICE

Effective January 1, 2024 the Washington County Solid
Waste District Board approved rate increases affecting
the residents of Washington County.

Some of these new rate increases directly impact the
utility customers of the City of St. George. These
increases are a pass through rate increase from the Solid
Waste District. The increases are related to the District's
contract with Republic Service and the District’s
increase in costs.

The new Residential
Garbage rate for the

/5—\ calendar year 2024 has

WCSW increased by $0.32 from
$13.91 to $14.23 and;

The new BluCan Curbside
Recycling rate for the
calendar year 2024 has
increased by $0.15 from
$6.20 to $6.35.

If you have questions regarding these new \\V(«
rates, please contact the Washington 1y z),.\(x
County Solid Waste District at 435-673-2813 St.George

or call the City’'s Utility office.

To learn more about the recycling program,
visit the City’'s website at
sgcity.org/utilities/recyclinginformation




